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SYDENHAM BRUCE TRAIL CLUB NEWSLETTER                       FALL 2019 

!ƴƴǳŀƭ DŜƴŜǊŀƭ aŜŜǝƴƎ ς {ǳƴŘŀȅ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ мр 

hǳǊ {ȅŘŜƴƘŀƳ /ƭǳō !Da ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƘŜƭŘ ƻƴ {ǳƴŘŀȅ {ŜǇǘΦ мрΣ ŀǘ ²ŀƭǘŜǊΩǎ CŀƭƭǎΦ /ƻƳŜ ƻǳǘ ŀƴŘ ƘŜŀǊ ǿƘŀǘ ȅƻǳǊ /ƭǳō Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ 

ǳǇ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ȅŜŀǊΗ 

¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ ŀƭǎƻ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǎƻŎƛŀƭ ŜǾŜƴǘ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ /ƭǳōΣ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ǾƛǎƛǘΣ ƘƛƪŜΣ ŀƴŘ ŘƛƴŜ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ ŦŜƭƭƻǿ /ƭǳō ƳŜƳōŜǊǎΗ 

!ƭƭ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ .ƻŀǊŘ ƻŦ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ Ǉƻǎƛǝƻƴǎ όǎŜŜ ǇŀƎŜ нύ ŀǊŜ ǳǇ ŦƻǊ ǊŜƴŜǿŀƭ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ !DaΦ LŦ ȅƻǳΩŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǎǘŜǇ ǳǇ ŀƴŘ ƘŜƭǇ ȅƻǳǊ 

/ƭǳō ōȅ ǎƘŀǊƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ǘŀƭŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ƭŜŀŘŜǊǎƘƛǇ ǎƪƛƭƭǎΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ƎƛǾŜ ǘƘƛǎ ǎƻƳŜ ǘƘƻǳƎƘǘΦ CǳǊǘƘŜǊ ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎ ŀǊŜ ƻƴ ǇŀƎŜ оΦ 

{ŎƘŜŘǳƭŜΥ aŜŜǘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ²ŀƭǘŜǊΩǎ Cŀƭƭǎ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ /ŜƴǘŜǊ ōȅ мΥол ǇƳΦ  

  IƛƪŜǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜƎƛƴ ōȅ мΥпрΦ  ¢ǿƻ ƻǇǝƻƴǎΥ 

      ²ŀƭǘŜǊΩǎ Cŀƭƭǎ ƭƻƻǇ ƘƛƪŜΣ ƭŜŘ ōȅ tŜǘŜǊ IŀǊǊƛǎ 

      IƛǎǘƻǊȅ ƘƛƪŜ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǾƛƭƭŀƎŜΣ ƭŜŘ ōȅ {ŀƴŘǊŀ IƻǿŜ   

.ǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ /ŜƴǘŜǊ ǊƛƎƘǘ ŀƊŜǊ ǘƘŜ ƘƛƪŜǎΣ ŀǇǇǊƻȄΦ пΥлл ǇƳΦ 

²ŜΩƭƭ ŬƴƛǎƘ ǘƘŜ Řŀȅ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ŘŜƭŜŎǘŀōƭŜ tƻǘƭǳŎƪ ǎǳǇǇŜǊΣ ŀōƻǳǘ рΥол ǇΦƳΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ōǊƛƴƎ ŀ ǎŀƭŀŘΣ ŎŀǎǎŜǊƻƭŜΣ ƻǊ ŘŜǎǎŜǊǘǎ όƳƻǊŜ 

ǎŀƭŀŘǎ ŀƴŘ ŎŀǎǎŜǊƻƭŜǎΣ ƭŜǎǎ ŘŜǎǎŜǊǘǎύΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ŀƭǎƻ ōǊƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ƻǿƴ ǇƭŀǘŜǎΣ ŎǳǇǎΣ ŀƴŘ ŎǳǘƭŜǊȅΦ !ƭǎƻ ōǊƛƴƎ ŀƴȅ ŜȄǘŜƴǎƛƻƴ ŎƻǊŘǎ ƻǊ 

ǇƻǿŜǊ ōŀǊǎ ȅƻǳ Ƴŀȅ ƴŜŜŘ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ŎǊƻŎƪ ǇƻǘǎΣ ŜǘŎΦ ŀƴŘ ǎŜǊǾƛƴƎ ǳǘŜƴǎƛƭǎ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ŘƛǎƘΦ 

 

Please come and join us! 

https://www.sydenhambrucetrail.ca/
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Webmasters  
Bergen and Tina Fletcher   
info@sydenhambrucetrail.ca 

The Sydenham Hiker is the official newsletter of the 
Sydenham Bruce Trail Club. Reproduction or use of 
the whole or part of its content without permission is 
prohibited. Views expressed are those of the authors 
and not of the SBTC. Letters to the Editor, stories and 
articles, and photographs are welcome and are pub-
lished at the discretion of the Editor. Send your contri-
butions by email (preferred) to:  

 
newsletter@sydenhambrucetrail.ca 

  
or by letter mail to: 

The Sydenham Bruce Trail Club  
Box 431,  

Owen Sound, ON 
N4K 5P7 

Although this is our Fall edition, itôs still early August as I write 

this, and I prefer to think thereôs still plenty of summer left! I know 

during summer that some days are too hot to hike, some were too 

rainy, and some had too many bugs out, but I still got some great 

hiking in, and hope all our readers did too! 

If the weatherôs not to your liking, or you just want a lazy day to curl 

up with a good book, check out Sydenham End to End by our 

favourite Trail Director, Ron Savage. Itôs a book of stories about our 

Sydenham Bruce Trail section, including some history of the 

interesting places along the Trail, tales of some of our generous 

landowners, and personal perspectives by Ron, garnered from his 20 

years of volunteering with the Sydenham Club. Ronôs a great writer, 

and a great history researcher. Youôll be amazed and delighted by 

some of the stories youôll find in this book. And youôll be helping 

fundraise for the BTC, as Ron is donating the proceeds from the 

sales of this book to the BTC. Thanks Ron! 

(The book is available in bookstores in the Owen Sound and nearby 

area, or online from the BTC https://brucetrail.org/store/view/246-

sydenham-end-to-end, or from Ron himself, if youôd like an 

autographed copy.) 

September is always a busy month in our Club. Sept. 7 & 8 will be 

the 3rd weekend of our End-to-End hike series. The next weekend 

weôll hold our Clubôs Annual General Meeting, on Sunday Sept. 

15, at Walterôs Falls Community Center. See more details on page 1. 

I hope to see many of our members there! 

And the BTC Annual Meeting is the following weekend, Sept. 21, in 

Hamilton. If youôre a BTC member and havenôt attended an Annual 

Meeting in a while, give it some thought! Check your BTC 

Magazine for further details. 

Donôt put down your calendar yet, mark down Sunday Oct. 6 as 

well, thatôs when weôre having Bruce Trail Day. This annual event 

helps us celebrate our beloved Bruce Trail, and invites the general 

public out as well, to come hiking with us and give them a chance to 

learn what we do and how we do it, at the 

BTC. 

Enjoy the last few weeks of summer, and the 

fall, which is often one of the prettiest hiking 

seasons. See you at our AGM on Sept. 15!  

SBTC Executive 

President 
Frank Schoenhoeffer  
519-832-8752 
president@sydenhambrucetrail.ca 
 
Vice President  
Warren Bell 
226-435-2168 
warrenbell@sympatico.ca 
 
Past President 
Robert Knapp   
519-371-1255 
rmknapp@yahoo.com 
 
Treasurer 
Mike Edney   
519-371-4321 
treasurer@sydenhambrucetrail.ca  
 
Secretary 
Judy Mapleson   
judy-ed@ramble-wood.com 
 
Trail Director 
Ron Savage   
519-371-2276 
traildirector@sydenhambrucetrail.ca  
 
BTC Representative 
Frank Schoenhoeffer   
519-832-8752 
president@sydenhambrucetrail.ca 
 
Publicity & PR 
Sandra Howe   
519-477-1537 
howesandraj@gmail.com 
 
Newsletter Editor & E Notes. 
Joy Fletcher  
newsletter@sydenhambrucetrail.ca 

Membership Director 
Hugh Evans 
519-379-1869    
hughevans64@gmail.com   
 
Events Coordinator 
Doug Cumming    
519-372-9849 
dougcumming00@gmail.com 
 
Archivist 
Pat Savage   
519-371-2276 
savey@sympatico.ca 
 
Hike Coordinator 
Peter Harris  
519-374-3468 
sbthikes@icloud.com 
 
Director at Large  
Dave Sykes 
dgsykes28@gmail.com 
 
Land Stewardship 
Robert Knapp  
519-371-1255 
rmknapp@yahoo.com 
 
Landowner Relations  
Committee 
Frank Schoenhoeffer  
519-832-8752 
president@sydenhambrucetrail.ca 

 

Ron Savage  
519-371-2276 
traildirector@sydenhambrucetrail.ca 

Presidentôs Message 

Ϥ Frank Schoenhoeffer, SBTC President 
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CƻǊ .ƻŀǊŘ ƻŦ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ǇƻǎƛǝƻƴǎΣ ŀƴȅ ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘ ƳŜƳōŜǊ Ƴŀȅ 

ƴƻƳƛƴŀǘŜ ŀƴȅ ƻǘƘŜǊ ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘ ƳŜƳōŜǊ ǿƘƻ Ƙŀǎ ŀƎǊŜŜŘ ǘƻ 

ǎǘŀƴŘ ŦƻǊ ŜƭŜŎǝƻƴΣ ōȅ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǝƴƎ ƻǳǊ ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΣ 

CǊŀƴƪ {ŎƘƻŜƴƘƻŜũŜǊΣ ŀǘ ǇǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘϪǎȅŘŜƴƘŀƳōǊǳŎŜǘǊŀƛƭΦŎŀ 

ǇǊƛƻǊ ǘƻ {ŜǇǘΦ нΦ 

LŦ ŀƴȅƻƴŜ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ŦǳǊǘƘŜǊ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŀōƻǳǘ ŀƴȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜǎŜ 

.ƻŀǊŘ ƻŦ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ǇƻǎƛǝƻƴǎΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ CǊŀƴƪ ŀǎ ŀōƻǾŜΦ 

Lƴ ǇŀǊǝŎǳƭŀǊ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ŀ ƴŜǿ IƛƪŜ 

/ƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊΣ ŀǎ tŜǘŜǊ IŀǊǊƛǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǎǘŜǇǇƛƴƎ Řƻǿƴ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊ 

ŀƊŜǊ п ȅŜŀǊǎ ƻŦ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜΦ !ƭǘƘƻǳƎƘ ƻǇŜƴ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ /ƭǳō 

ƳŜƳōŜǊǎΣ ǘƘƛǎ ŎƻǳƭŘ ōŜ ƻŦ ǇŀǊǝŎǳƭŀǊ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘ ǘƻ ŀƴȅ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ 

ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘ IƛƪŜ [ŜŀŘŜǊǎΣ ǿƘƻ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ 

ƻǊƎŀƴƛȊƛƴƎ ǎƪƛƭƭǎ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ƻǳǊ /ƭǳōΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ tŜǘŜǊ ŦƻǊ 

ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴΦ 

²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ŀƭǎƻ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ŀ ǎŜŎƻƴŘ ¢Ǌŀƛƭ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ 

ǿƻǊƪ ŀƴŘ ǊŜǎǇƻƴǎƛōƛƭƛǝŜǎ ǿƛǘƘ ƻǳǊ ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘ ¢Ǌŀƛƭ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊΣ wƻƴ 

{ŀǾŀƎŜΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ ŀƭǎƻ ƻǇŜƴ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ /ƭǳō ƳŜƳōŜǊǎΣ ŜǎǇŜŎƛŀƭƭȅ ŀƴȅ 

ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ¢Ǌŀƛƭ ǿƻǊƪŜǊǎ ƻǊ ¢Ǌŀƛƭ /ŀǇǘŀƛƴǎΣ ǿƘƻ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǎǘŜǇ 

ǳǇ ŀ ƴƻǘŎƘ ŀƴŘ ƘŜƭǇ ƻǳǊ /ƭǳō ǿƛǘƘ ǎƻƳŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƻǊƎŀƴƛȊƛƴƎ 

ŀƴŘ ƭŜŀŘŜǊǎƘƛǇ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ¢ǊŀƛƭΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ ŀ ǾŜǊȅ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ Ǉƻǎƛǝƻƴ 

ƛƴ ƻǳǊ /ƭǳōΣ ōǳǘ ŘƻŜǎ ƴƻǘ ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜ ŀǧŜƴŘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ .ƻŀǊŘ 

ƳŜŜǝƴƎǎΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ wƻƴ ŦƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴΦ 

 

Back row, left to right: Ron Savage, Dave Sykes, Pat Savage, Frank 
Schoenhoeffer, Warren Bell. Front row, left to right: Doug Cumming, 
Peter Harris, Joy Fletcher, Hugh Evans, Mike Edney. Missing from 
photo: Sandra Howe (taking the photo), Robert Knapp, Judy 
Mapleson. 

BOARD POSITIONS 

 

On June 1st 40 Sydenham Land Stewards and Trail Captains got together for an Appreciation Barbecue and Pot Luck. 

Volunteers were welcomed and thanked by Ron Savage and Bob Knapp. All enjoyed exploring the Knapp Escarpment 

Property and were able to stay dry even with some rain. Patrick Mullin played tunes from our past and we enjoyed the sing-

along.  

We always need more Land Steward and Trail Captain Volunteers so feel free to contact Bob or Ron. Thanks to all the 

Volunteers who make our Sydenham Bruce Trail great.  

нлму-нлмф {ȅŘŜƴƘŀƳ .ǊǳŎŜ ¢Ǌŀƛƭ .ƻŀǊŘ 

APPRECIATION BARBECUE 
Ϥ .ƻō YƴŀǇǇ 

https://www.sydenhambrucetrail.ca/
mailto:president@sydenhambrucetrail.ca

